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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK B 

 

 

Important Reminders 
 

• The School of Rock productions will take place next Wednesday 24 May and Thursday 25 May.  Doors 

open at 6:30pm for a prompt 7:00pm start.   
 

• You will have received a link earlier this week to complete a Parent/Carer survey. Thank you to those who 

have completed this, if you haven’t already done so, please follow the link.  The survey is completely 

anonymous and should only take 5 minutes to complete: https://edurio.com/poll/0GXYoK 

 

 

Message from Rugby Police 
 

Rugby’s young people and their parents are invited to come along to our event on Saturday to experience VR 

in our inflatable police station.  

 

We'll be helping you to learn more about how young people can feel pressured into carrying a knife and how 

predators recruit them into violent drug gangs.  

 

Come and see us outside ASDA from 11:00am to 4:00pm on Saturday 20 May. You don’t have to book, 

please just turn up. 
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